CHLCJE_TI\(\)/FSTA Finance Department

April 8, 2020

Mr. John Ovivach
Bob Wondenes Ford
- Wonderies Fleet Group
- 1247 W. Main Street
Alhambra, CA 91801

RE: Letter of Intent

Dear John,
Please accept our letter of intent to acquire an additional twenty two (22), K8A Ford Police interceptors
under PO#2201746 as additional quantity purchases at the same price, specifications, terms and ‘
conditions of said purchase order. We understand that deliveries are anticipated for September or
~ October of 2020 solely based on the production schedule at Ford. Final approval is pred:cated on
, Councﬂ approval ' : §

}Smcerely, ;
ek ] /’z«é’%
 David Bilby, CFMO

- Finance Director/T reasurer
City of Chula Vista




